
 
 

Report on Interschool Literary Fest at Duwvale School (7/9/2024) 

 

On the 7th of September 2024, students from our school participated in the 
Interschool Literary Fest held at Duwvale School,Dubai. This prestigious event 
brought together bright young minds from various schools to showcase their creative 
and literary talents across several categories, focusing on themes of sustainability 
and innovation. 

 

Lakshya Patel Shines in 'Script It and Roll It' 

Lakshya Patel of Grade 6E secured second place in the highly competitive Script It 
and Roll It category. In this event, participants were tasked with designing a product 
that contributed to environmental conservation and linked it to one of the United 
Nations Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs). Lakshya presented an innovative 
product concept aimed at addressing environmental challenges and tied it to SDG 
12: Responsible Consumption and Production. In addition to designing the product, 
Lakshya created an original advertisement to promote it, showcasing not only his 
creativity but also his understanding of sustainability and marketing. His exceptional 
performance earned him the second position in this challenging category. 

 

Devang S. Rash Triumphs in 'The Story Karaoke' 

Devang S. Rash of Grade 4E brought home the first prize in The Story 
Karaoke category, an event that allowed students to express a story in the form of a 
song. The focus of the competition was to highlight the importance of sustainability 
or being future-ready. Devang’s performance captivated the audience and judges 
alike, as he conveyed a powerful message about environmental awareness through 
his song. His ability to blend storytelling with music, while emphasizing the 
importance of sustainable living, earned him top honors in the category. 

Both Lakshya and Devang have made the school proud with their outstanding 
achievements at the Interschool Literary Fest, demonstrating not only their literary 



and creative prowess but also their commitment to sustainability and the future of 
our planet. 

We congratulate them on their success and look forward to seeing more of their 
remarkable contributions in the future. 

 

        
 



                         


